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Action Needed re pesticides! 

Messa
ge:  

Dear Mr. Mayor and Ashland Councilors: 
 

I am following up on an earlier email to you regarding the provision 
in the Farm Bill that would not only forbid municipalities from 

passing ordinances to restrict pesticide use on their own lands, it 

could undo local pesticide ordinances already in place.  
 

I am proud to live in Ashla nd, a city that had the foresight to 
choose to stop using pesticides known to cause cancer in humans 

and pets, kill pollinators and fish, and more. 
 

I am sending you a link to the most recent request from Beyond 
Pesticides, which includes links to letters from two mayors who 

wrote a LTE to raise awareness in their community. If your 
signature is among those of the 60 elected officials who have 

already taken action, thank you. If you have not yet signed, please 
take a moment to read this important information. 

https://action.beyondpesticides.org/letter/?letter_KEY=814#letter&
supporter_KEY=44864220 

 

Thank your for all you do. 
 

Kristina Lefever 
Ashland citizen 

President, Pollinator Project Rogue Valley 
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